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Advertisement

New plain packaging laws are here.

From this date:

All tobaccd products must
comply with the new plain
packaging laws.

Tobacco plain packaging is being implemented by the Australian Government
et and complements other tobacco control measures.

If you see a tobacco product being sold on or after 1 December 2012 that is not
| in plain packaging please email ppcomplaints@health.gov.au
or phone 1800 062 971,

For more information visit www.australia.gov.au/plain packaging
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